
THE JUNE MEETING IN SEATTLE 

The four hundred sixtieth meeting of the American Mathematical 
Society was held at the University of Washington, Seattle, Washing­
ton, on Friday and Saturday, June 16-17, 1950, in conjunction with 
the Pacific Northwest Section of the Mathematical Association of 
America. Some 80 persons were in attendance, including the follow­
ing 55 members of the Society: 

T. M. Apostol, B. H. Arnold, S. P. Avann, R. W. Ball, Constance Ballantine, 
J. P. Ballantine, R. A. Beaumont, Z, W. Birnbaum, J. L. Brenner, D. G. Chapman, 
Harold Chatland, Paul Civin, C. M. Cramlet, D. B. Dekker, Worthie Doyle, F. E. 
Ehlers, Howard Eves, K. S. Ghent, F. L. Griffin, S. G. Hacker, Mary Haller, Edwin 
Hewitt, J. L. Hildebrand, J. W. Hurst, R. D. James, S. A. Jennings, L. G. Jones, 
J. M. Kingston, M. S. Knebelman, M. Z. Krzywoblocki, H. B. Mann, Rhoda Man­
ning, L. H. McFarlan, A. S. Merrill, M. R. Moore, A. F. Moursund, D. C. Murdoch, 
Ivan Niven, Gloria Olive, D. B. Owen, T. S. Peterson, A. R. Poole, John Raymond, 
Louise Rosenbaum, R. A. Rosenbaum, E. C. Schlesinger, W. M. Stone, N. Y. Tang, 
F. H. Tingey, G. E. Uhrich, D. V. V. Wend, L. B. Williams, R. M. Winger, Fumio 
Yagi, H. S. Zuckerman. 

On Friday evening there was a joint dinner with the Association 
at the banquet room of the University Commons. Following the 
dinner the visitors were guests of the Department of Mathematics 
a t an informal evening at the Faculty Club. 

On Saturday morning there was a general session for the invited 
address by Professor Edwin Hewitt of the University of Washington, 
entitled Ideal theory in algebras of linear Junctionals. This was fol­
lowed by a session on Algebra for contributed papers. Professor M. S. 
Knebelman presided at both sessions. In the afternoon there was a 
session on analysis and geometry, Professor R. D. James presiding. 

During the morning session, the members present voted unani­
mously to request the Council of the Society to schedule a meeting 
for Saturday, June 16, 1951, to be held in conjunction with a meeting 
of the Pacific Northwest Section of the Mathematical Association of 
America at the State College of Washington, Pullman, Washington, 
and expressed the hope that these joint meetings might become an­
nual events. At the afternoon meeting the members voted a resolu­
tion of appreciation to the University of Washington, the Depart­
ment of Mathematics, and the committees on arrangements and 
entertainment. 

In the absence of the Associate Secretary, Professor R. M. Winger 
acted as secretary to the meeting. 
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